Happy March Everyone!

We hope you all had a wonderful Winter break! February was a more quiet
month for us; however, get ready, because we have so many amazing events
coming up in March and April! We are looking forward to our annual 3rd
Grade Dodgeball Tournament, 4th and 5th Grade Game Night, St. Patrick’s
Day Scavenger Hunt, 1st Grade Bingo Night and our Spring Book Fair!

Get ready to spring into some fun!

Sincerely,
Your Allendale PTO
allendaleptok8@gmail.com

 FAGULTY VUS. 8TH GRADE STUDENTS
EASKETEALL GAME

On Tuesday, February 4th, the 8th grade students challenged the Brookside faculty in an intense|
game of asketball! The faculty came out on top, winning by one point!




SAVE THE DATES

3/5 - Hillside Birthday Bees
3/5 - 4th & 5th Grade Game Night

3/6 - 3rd Grade Dodgeball
3/13 - Brookside Assembly

3/16 - St. Patrick’s Day Scavenger Hunt

3/19- Monthly PTO Meeting @9:15 via zoom
3/19 - Community Take out Night at Moshi Moshi
3/26 - International Day & Night
3/21- 4/4 - Greeting Cards Fundraiser

UPCOMING APRIL
EVENTS

4/2 - Hillside Birthday Bees
4/14-4/18 - Spring Break
4/23- Monthly PTO Meeting @ 9:15 AM via zoom
4/23 - 1st Grade Bingo Night
4/28-5/2 Spring Book Fair

2025-2026 PTO BOARD MEMBERS NEE?ED!
\

INTERESTED IN BECOMING MORE INVOLVED S
WITH THE PTO AT HILLSIDE AND BROOKSIDE? X
PLEASE REACH OUT TO US TO FIND OUT MORE

T

INFORMATION!

| \ ©
ALLENDALEPTORS8@GMAIL.COM QQ'\




	inline_images_1741096345514-1.pdf
	inline_images_1741096361911-2.pdf

